
St. PHILIP THE APOSTLE CHURCH 

1314 Oxford St. Oshawa, ON. L1J 3W6 
Phone: 905-725-3275 Fax: 905-434-7531 

 

Email: stphiliptheapostleos@archtoronto.org 
Website: www.stphiliptheapostle.com 

 

PASTOR: Fr. Jorge Lopez 

Email: pastor.stphilip@archtoronto.org 

 

IN RESIDENCE: 
Sr. Maria, Sr. Cristina 

Religious Community: CMSSTCJ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mass Times 
Weekday Masses 

Tuesday: 6:00 p.m. 
Weekend Masses 

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. 
Friday: 6:00 p.m. 

(Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament) 6:30 p.m. 
Confessions:  15 minutes before each mass or by appointment 

Baptism 
Infants and young children of registered parents 
are eligible to have their child baptized. Baptisms 
are celebrated by appointment only and require a 
meeting with the priest. 

Marriage 
Weddings for registered parishioners are  
generally celebrated on Saturdays. A Marriage  
Preparation Course is required. Please contact the 
pastor a minimum of one year before the planned  
marriage date. 

Ministry to the Sick 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for visits, 
Communion, or Sacrament of the Sick. If you are 
admitted to the Hospital, kindly identify yourself 
as "Catholic" at the time of admission 
 
 
 

 

Resurrection Catholic Cemetery, 
355 Taunton Rd. E., Whitby, ON 

905-668-8912 

 
 

Msgr. Philip Coffey - 905-723- 4241 

Msgr. John Pereyma - 905-432-8470 

 
For more information on Catholic education in 

our community or to reach your local school 
board trustee, contact the Durham Catholic 
District School Board at 905-576-6150 or 

www.dcdsb.ca 
We welcome new parishioners. Please register in 
the vestibule or call the parish office 

 

Let our 
advertisers 

know you saw 

their ad here 

Remember … 

Shopping 
Locally 

Save Gas 

TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS! 

905-725-3275 
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SUNDAY October 22, 2023 
  

 

THIS weekend, there will be second 
collection for World Mission Sunday. 

This is a worldwide collection for the 
missionary church that provides emergency aid when 

disasters strike, care for refugees in war torn countries, 
and provides rural health clinics and transportation 

for priests, catechists, religious and lay pastoral 
workers. It provides financial support for the daily 

needs of all missionaries. Please pray for the missions 
and be generous on World Mission Sunday. Envelope 
will be located at the Entrance to the Church. 

 

First Holy Communion  
Registration is open! 

If you have a child who is ready to 

make their First Holy Communion, we 
ask that parents attend Sunday Mass at 9:30am. 

Children will receive Catechesis during Mass, while 
their parents participate at Mass. There will be a 
Parent Meeting on Friday, November 24th at 7pm. 

Deadline to register your child for First Communion 
is November 24th. You should have received a letter 

from the school in regards to First Holy Communion. 
If you have not, please call the office. 

 
 

 
Sunday October 22 
9:30am                                            †Charles Higney 

Tuesday October 24 
6:00pm                                              †Barbara Burns 

Friday October 27 
6:00pm          Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
6:30pm   Minh & Hong Family (In Thanksgiving) 
Sunday October 29                   
9:30am                                       †Anna Tran Thi Lei 

 

DCDSB KinderClub 
 

We are excited to announce the Durham 
Catholic School Board (DCDSB) KinderClub, which is 

free for children ages 0 to 4 years old who have not yet 
registered for school. 

 

Sign up today to receive a special birthday 

greeting during the month of your child's birthday 
and to be automatically entered to win a KinderClub 
monthly prize box! 

Register now for the BCDSB KinderClub at: 
www.dcdsb.ca/KinderClub 
 
 

 

2024 Collection Envelopes 
It is once again that time of year! 
As we are slowly getting the boxes 
of envelopes ready, we ask that if 
you are new to our parish, please register by 
completing a Registration Form located in the 
foyer. If you have recently moved, please update 
the office with your current address, and if you 
know someone who no longer attends this 
Church, please let us know. We will be printing 
the labels shortly. Thank you in advance! 

 

Reminder to All Parishioners 
 

St. Philip the Apostle Parish has Instagram and a 
Facebook Accounts.  

Please visit and follow us: 
Instagram: stphiliposhawa 
Facebook: @stphiliposhawa 

 

Head Count 
Over the next 2 weekends (Oct. 14/15 & Oct. 

21/22) all parishes will once again be taking a count of 

all who are attending Mass. 

This procedure is to give our Pastoral Centre an 

idea of the actual number of people attending Mass in 
order to better facilitate future planning. 

 

Help Shape and Build our Parish! 
November 5 after Sunday Mass. 

Join us for:  
-Volunteer fair 
-Coffee and treats  
-Games 
-Future of St. Philip idea 
board  

For questions reach out to  
Maria.lykos@outlook.com or 905-809-0143.  
 

Archdiocese of Toronto Catholic Cemeteries & 
Funeral Services 

The Archdiocese of Toronto wishes to invite all 

families to participate in the All-Souls’ Day Mass on 
Saturday November 4 at 2 p.m. The Mass will be held 

indoors at Resurrection Cemetery, Whitby. All are 
welcome! 
 

Sunday Offering for October 15: 
$1,220.00 

Thank you for your ongoing generous support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL SAINTS’ DAY MASSES 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 1ST, 2023 

11:00 a.m. 
 

ALL SOULS’ DAY MASSES 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 2ND, 2023 

Candle Procession 

6:00 p.m. 
 

MONTH OF THE HOLY SOULS 
ALL SOULS ENVELOPES are in your box of 
envelopes, in the pews and at the back of the Church. The 
envelopes, with the list of names you wish remembered, 

will be placed before the altar and remembered at all 
Masses during November.  

           

Candles of Remembrance 
Candles of Remembrance for the 

Faithful Departed are available for 
purchase for $20. They will be placed 
in front of the altar for the month of 

November. Labels with names will be 
added. 

 

 
An intriguing look at one of the most talked-about 
books in Scripture, Revelation: The Kingdom Yet to 

Come shows how the kingdom established by Christ 
in his Church is intimately connected with the 

kingdom of heaven. Presenter Jeff Cavins pulls back 
the veil on the rich symbolism present in Revelation. 

Discover what the mysterious figures and images of 
Revelation mean and see how Revelation is more than 

an apocalyptic vision of the “end times. 
October 5 to December14, 2023 

Thursdays 7-9pm, St. Gertrude’s Parish Hall  

Registration via St. Gertrude’s website or Eventbrite 
Cost $45.00 for the Study Guide 

Please contact: Beth Cook: 905-925-9871  
Email: bethcook905@outlook.com 

 

Rosary 
For those of you who are interested, the Rosary is 
prayed Tuesdays and Fridays at 5:30pm. All are 

welcome! 
 
 

 

Knights of Columbus 
                St. Jude's Council #6052 at their September 

            21st meeting made the following donations: 
$1,500 for Coats for Kids – coats will be distributed to 

the local Catholic schools 

$500 to Rosary Apostolate 
$1,500 for seminarian support at St. Augustine’s 

Seminary. 

Thank you to the Knights! 
 

SECURITIES as a CHARITABLE GIFT OPTION 
One of the most financially sound ways to support the 

Archdiocese of Toronto is with the gift of securities 
(Stocks, bonds, mutual funds). It means a great tax 
break for you and more significant support of your 

parish and various archdiocesan charities. To donate 
securities, follow this link: 

https://www.archtoronto/en/offices-and-
ministries/social-justice-outreach/development-and-

sharelife/home/gifts-of-securities/ to download: 
How to Gift Securities Info Sheet and Letter of 

Direction. For more information, contact: 
development@archtoronto.org  
 

Come & See – Discernment Weekend Retreat 
November 17, 2023 – November 19, 2023 at St. 

Augustine’s Seminary 

The Office of Vocations will be hosting a Come & See 

Weekend Discernment Retreat for men 18 years and 
older, at St. Augustine’s Seminary on Friday, Nov. 17 

(6:30p.m.) until Sunday, Nov. 19 (2p.m.).  
Registration must be done online at: 
www.vocationstoronto.ca/comesee   

For more information, please:  
vocations@archtoronto.org. 
 

Saint of the Week 

Saint John Paul II – October 22: Karol Jozef Wojtyla, 
known as John Paul II, was born in Poland in 1920. He 

was ordained to the priesthood in 1946 and appointed 
Titular bishop of Ombi and auxiliary of Krakow in 

1958 by Pope Pius XII. In 1964, he was appointed 
Archbishop of Krakow by Pope Paul IV, who made 
him cardinal in 1967. 

 After the death if Pope John Paul I in 1878, he 
was elected Pope at the Conclave on October 16, 1978, 

and he took the name of John Paul II. 
 John Paul’s pontificate, one of the longest in 

the history of the Church, lasted nearly 27 years. He 
died on April 2, 2005. John Paul II was canonized on 

April 27, 2014. Saint John Paul II is the patron saint of 
World Youth Day. 
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